
 

 
 
 
 
 
13 June 2014 
            
Newsletter No 34 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
 

“I have fought the good fight, I have finished the race, I have kept the faith.” 
2 Timothy 4:7 

 
Safety online 
I strongly recommend that parents/carers monitor their children‟s activity on the internet as it has come to my 
attention once again that children, some of them quite young, are using inappropriate sites at home. Some of 
the sites that our children are accessing at home are of an inappropriate adult nature! Could parents please, 
please supervise children when using the internet at home. We are doing everything that we can in school to 
ensure that our children are safe and constantly remind the children about e-safety.  Following the tips listed 
below will help your child stay safe online. 
 

 Have family rules about how the internet will be used at home and be clear about what information is 
safe to share online 

 Discuss rules about communicating online with friends 

 Make sure you know what your children are doing online, much like you would in „real‟ life and use 
parental controls (on computers, mobile phones and game consoles) to help you. Remember that 
these cannot always be 100% effective 

 Make sure that your children are aware that people or websites can lie online 

 Make sure you child understands that online actions can have offline consequences 
 
Class 5/6B  Assembly 
Well done to class 5/6B for a lovely assembly this morning.  The children all performed well. I especially 
enjoyed the play about Daniel. It was wonderful to see so many parents/carers who came to support the 
children. Thank you to Mr Broadfield and all his helpers in making this morning‟s assembly such a success. 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  The award 
will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 16 June 2014. The lucky children will also have fruit 
and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Iman Rahiem 
For her kind and thoughtful 

attitude to everyone 

Takiyree Levy-Grant 
For being helpful to staff at 

lunchtime, clearing up in the 
playground 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=ofsted+outstanding&um=1&hl=en&safe=active&sa=N&rls=com.microsoft:en-gb:IE-SearchBox&rlz=1I7ADFA_en&biw=1024&bih=571&tbm=isch&tbnid=gp1nYQGKbV-IKM:&imgrefurl=http://frogphilp.com/blog/%3Fp%3D538&imgurl=http://frogphilp.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/ofsted-logo-2.gif&w=564&h=384&ei=4cBIUP7aFoOm0QWK6YCYAQ&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=211&vpy=2&dur=3454&hovh=185&hovw=272&tx=140&ty=93&sig=106441611285777759911&page=1&tbnh=109&tbnw=160&start=0&ndsp=17&ved=1t:429,r:1,s:0,i:76


 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration Assembly on 
Monday 16 June 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee afterwards. If 
Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

   Hiba Raza    Nursery 
For her excellent maths work 

matching and counting objects 

 Yuvnish Bagla   RW 
For fantastic work on sharing in 

Maths 

Jelani Campbell-Coke  RB 
For super number sequencing up to 

20 

Rebecca Fu   1C 
For showing lots of 

determination in her maths 
work 

Isma Begum   1/2L 
For lovely work in Literacy on 

nonsense poems 

   Hujaynah Asad      2S 
For making good progress in 

Literacy 

Yuvraj Nandra   3B 
For being conscientious in 

every lesson 

Tashaurn Levy-Grant   3/4SS 
For beginning to have more pride in 
his presentation and improving his 

handwriting 

  Imani Brown    4J 
For showing determination and 
persevering with our topic on 

negative numbers 

Indervir Sekhon   5W 
For excellent work in Literacy 

Whole Class    5/6B 
For working hard in preparation for 

the class assembly 

Kirby Chiu-McCrea    6S 
For writing an excellent story based 

on „Wind in the Willows‟ 

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 6S 

Spick and Span 3/4SS 

Movement Bird 3/4SS 

Attendance 5/6B 

Dinnertime Yummy Bear goes to RW   Runners up RB 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your children to 
come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children break up on 
Friday 18 July 2014 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 3 September 2014 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 


